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Year 4 and Year 5 - Boreatton Park Residential Trip Meeting - Thursday 30th March  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
A meeting has been arranged at 3.30pm on Thursday 30th March 2023 to share further information 
about the upcoming residential trip to Boreatton Park PGL Centre in Shropshire. 
 
The meeting will give you a chance to learn more about the residential centre that we are visiting 
and the activities in which your child/children will have the opportunity to take part. 
 
After the presentation by Mrs. Gabriel and Miss Snelson, there will be time for a question and answer 
session. 
 
Please let us know whether or not you are able to attend the meeting by completing the relevant 
form on school spider by 3pm on Friday 24th March. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs. Gabriel and Miss Snelson 
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